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Science 
We will be studying rocks, soils and fossils in   
science this half term. We will be identifying and 
comparing features of different rocks and  
learning about how fossils are created. The  
children will have opportunities to handle  
different rocks and soils and will simulate a fossil 
excavation.  

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Richard  Newsome 

Teaching Staff: Carmen Samuel-Agyei,  
Lucille Jousselin, Lauren Stokes-Luten 

Support Staff: Naheeda, Vicky, Alicia 

Topic and PSHE 

This half term, we will be focusing on rivers,  
erosion and the water cycle. The children will  
develop a range of skills, such as using maps, 
atlases and globes. The children will continue to 
receive daily PSHE lessons to support their  
emotional and social wellbeing. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at Home 

Please support your child to complete their 
weekly Mathletics and Spag.com tasks which 
are set each Friday. We also expect children 
to read for between 20 and 30 minutes daily. 

Writing 

In writing, we are linking our learning to the 
book ‘Manfish’ by Jennifer Berne. The classes 
will write a range of text types including diary 
entries and biographies. We will also be  
reading ‘Flood’ by Alvaro F. Villa later in the 
term. 

Reading 

This half term we will focus on reading skills 
including summarising, authors’ word  
choices, use of imagery and inference. We will 
use a range of texts to explore and apply 
these skills.  

Mathematics 

This half term, we will be working on  
multiplication and division. We will use a 
range of resources to add a practical element 
and support this learning. Please support 
your child to practise the 3 and 4 times tables 
at home. 

PE 

Year 3 will be having PE sessions on a Thursday. 
This half term we will be playing Kwik Cricket. 
They will have their weekly dance lessons on a 
Tuesday. The children will need to come to 
school in their PE kits on both days.  

 

Wet and Wild 


